

DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR

DEPARTMENT ORDER #3

Honoring the memory of the Grand Army Of the Republic and the Men from New York who saved the Union 1861-1865. http://nysuvcw.org

Brothers,

I turned over all checks and money received from the Raffle Ticket Fundraiser to our Department Treasurer on Saturday May 6, 2023. I was uncomfortable with sending many checks through the US Mail Service. Be assured all are safe in in the Treasurers possession now.

Thank you for your donations and patience, we raised \$ 2,061.00.

//SIGNED//

Edward P. O'Brien, PCC

NY Department Commander.